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Mercier Bridge complete closure 
Kahnawà:ke-bound 

 
(Kahnawake – 23, Tsothóhrha/December 2011) The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
(MCK) would like to inform motorists that a complete closure of the Kahnawà:ke-bound 
side of the Mercier Bridge is planned from 5am Thursday, December 29th to 5am Friday, 
December 30th  in order to repair a gusset plate. 
  
During this period, road users heading toward the South-Shore will need to choose an 
alternate route. 
 
Please note, the MCK offices will be closed for the holidays until Tuesday, January 3rd 
and will therefore not be sending road closure notices. During this time please refer to 
the Mercier Bridge Project Blog for updates. 
 
 
SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
Please mention periodically until 5am on Friday, December 30th. 
For further information on this release contact Gene Diabo at 450-632-7500, ext. 2254 
 


